Little Birch and Aconbury Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP)

Notice

Aconbury Parish Meeting and Little Birch Parish Council have decided to produce a Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan.

The area has been defined and publicised by Herefordshire Council.

Notices are displayed in both parishes.

A Joint Steering Group has now been formed and after hearing submissions by two planning consultants, decided to appoint Dr. David Nicholson MRTPI as the Planning Consultant for an agreed fee, which would be covered by grant.

A Neighbourhood Development Plan gives **YOU** the opportunity to shape the future of the area in which you live. Get involved now!

The next Steering Group meeting is 7pm on 18th May at Little Birch Village Hall to listen to Dr. David Nicholson.

More information about the NDP and regular updates on the work of the steering group can be found on the Little Birch website:

www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org

.....

At Aconbury Parish Meeting, 20 April 2016 Mike Leigh was unanimously elected chairman.

> Roger Wilkins – Parish Clerk - 01981 540098 rogerwwilkins@yahoo.co.uk

Mike Leigh – Chair of Parish Meeting – 01981 540698 <u>michael@seychelles91.plus.net</u>

Little Birch Parish Council at their Annual Meeting on 4 May 2016 elected Ben Roberts as their new chairman.

Ben Roberts – Chair of Little Birch Parish Council – 01981 540100 b3nroberts@gmail.com